
From: D. Kleske [mailto:dkleske@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 9:53 AM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; 
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 
SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; 
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; 
RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; 
Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov; 
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov 
Subject: CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case  
 
October 18, 2012 
 
Please choose the "No Project Alternative" and uphold the City of San Diego's own zoning 
rules. 
 
As a 30-year resident of the 92120 zip code, a voter, an involved parent and someone who 
cares about our environment, I urge you to please continue to oppose the Quail Brush 
Generation Project on open space, as it conflicts with the following: the East Elliott Community 
Plan, the General Plan, the Municipal Code, the Mission Trails Regional Park Design Plan 
and, more importantly, common sense! 
Mission Trails Park is a valued open space treasure in our community. I could not believe when I heard 
that a fossil fuel plant was proposed for development in such a fragile and fire-prone area, surrounded by 
residences, schools and other parks - and the San Diego River. I well remember our family and pets being 
evacuated in the 2003 fires, and seeing the devastation of the 2007 fires. 
 
I also believe in moving toward less harmful energy solutions for our community such as rooftop solar, 
energy storage, and energy conservation and efficiency. Let's put our efforts and resources into clean 
energy to safeguard our children's future air and water. 
 
Do not let this unneeded natural gas plant endanger one of our community's (and City's and County's) 
most treasured, natural assets. Instead let's work to create a cleaner, safer future. 
 
Once again I urge you to please choose the "No Project Alternative" and uphold the City of San Diego's 
own zoning rules. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Deirdre Kleske 
Fontaine Street, San Diego CA 92120 
619-723-6457 
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